
Olympic cross country trails
open
During the winter of 1960 athletes from around the world came
to Lake Tahoe to participate in the Winter Olympic Games. The
biathlon and cross country (XC) events of the V111 Winter
Olympics were held in what is now Ed Z’Berg Sugar Pine Point
State Park. A portion of the marked XC trails takes you on a
loop through the heart of the men’s events where you travel
with the spirit of the games on the trails of the biathlon and
men’s events. This historic venue will come alive with the
Olympic spirit as the public is invited to join us for a week
of special events celebrating the Olympic Heritage.

Jan. 7 at 11am the Olympic Snow Trails open.

The 13K blue, red and green ski trail systems located at Sugar
Pine Point State Park will be professionally groomed for the
duration of our Olympic Heritage Celebration week thanks to
the generous donation of grooming equipment from Kasshohrer
All Terrain Vehicles. The marked trail system will open to
cross country skiers today and be maintained though Jan. 15.
There  are  trails  available  for  all  skill  levels  and  the
surrounding scenery is breathtaking. A series of interpretive
signage will guide you though the historic Olympic trails
contained in the park. Free trail maps are available at the
park entrance station and there is no fee for trail use.

Parking fees $8.
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